
Scholarship Prep Schools Charter Transparency 

Scholarship Prep Schools are a network of public charter schools governed by a  

nonprofit board of directors. The Scholarship Prep South Bay campus is authorized  

by the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD). On January 12, 2016, the LAUSD  

board voted to approve a Board Resolution, “Keeping Parents Information: Charter  

Transparency” which was passed with the support of the LA charter community. 

Scholarship Prep South Bay is committed to complying with this Board Resolution  

and providing commonly requested information to parents, guardians, and staff.  All  

requests should be directed to Jason Watts, Executive Director,  electronically or 

manually. Parents, guardians, and staff may request information in  English and/or 

any single primary language meeting the requirements of Sections  45400 through 

45403 of the California Education Code. Please submit parent  requests for 

translated information to Jason Watts at 

jwatts@scholarshipschools.org​ or call (714) 795-3729.  

Requested information resource topics include: 

● Safety and Facilities
● Curriculum and Instructional Focus
● Staff
● Governance Structure and Financial Management
● Food Services
● Admissions
● Student Demographic Rates

Source documents include, but are not limited to: 

● School Accountability Report Card (SARC)
● Local Education Agency Plan (LCAP)

mailto:acongo@scholarshipschools.org


● Annual Audit/Audited Financial Statements
● Other publicly available documents

For additional information, please view the ​BOE RES-017-15-16 Charter Transparency 
2016​ source document.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pGZ2JqjjumNToPE8U8Fm0rxOuoDNwc-y/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pGZ2JqjjumNToPE8U8Fm0rxOuoDNwc-y/view?usp=sharing
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